From: Kristin DeTroye on behalf of Kristin DeTrove <kdetroyefsasd.net>
To: Ebert, Brad

Subject: Fwd: Question
Date: Thursday, December 29, 2022 6:39:03 PM

--------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Meyer, Dan <dmever@kiel k12 wi.us>
Date: Thu, Dec 29, 2022 at 6:29 PM

Subject: Re: Question

To: Kristin DeTroye <kdetroye(@sasd.net>
CC: Ebert, Brad <bebert@kiel.k12.wi.us>

Hi Kristin

I am responding as an individual on the board. Thank you for your professional perspective
on this as well as sharing your passionate frustration as a parent and family member of the
most important educational expert in our district. There is no one that I respect, admire and
trust more than Dr. Ebert. T will continue to do everything in my power to make sure he is
able to continue his great work in Kiel.

Thank you also for being the first person outside the board to call out Randy for his
incompetence. He puts Brad and the district staff and families through all of this and wants to
enjoy his Christmas with his family. In normal circumstances [ would advise you to cut him
some slack but since this is far from his first major catastrophic blunder he shouldn't enjoy his
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I am curious, who is Randy's family member that may be interested in Brad's Job or was that
just a poke at him?
Dan Meyer.

On Thu, Dec 29, 2022 at 2:11 PM Kristin DeTroye <kdetroye@sasd.net> wrote:

Kristin DeTroye

Principal, Cooper Elementary School
SASD Coordinator of Summer School
2014 Cooper Avenue

920-459-3694

kdetroye@sasd.net
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